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"To provide opportunities so that every child's light will shine”
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September 23, 2016

Ms. Emily Hamner
Pinhook Foundation

Post Office Box 2968
Lafayette, Louisiana 70502

RE: Pinhook Foundation Grant Application
Dear Ms. Hamner:

The Shining Light Foundation Board of Directors and | would like to submit the attached
Pinhook Foundation grant proposal for your consideration. All documents enclosed in
this email are in accordance to the submission checklist on the Pinhook Foundation
application.

Our grant project will provide financial assistance for educational activities and
programs related to school curriculums that are not funded or provided by regular
school budgets. For families unable to support these activities, your financial
contribution will send children on field trips with their classmates, rather than exclude
them. The project will also provide rental fees for musical instruments for children
whose dream is to join the school band.

Additionally, this grant will provide the means for children in need of math tutoring or
other disciplines as identified by their teachers, guidance counselors and principals.
This financial support will help fill a gap for families affected by the economic downturn
and the recent flooding event in our area.

We are grateful for the confidence the Pinhook Foundation has in our mission of
service. We welcome your recommendations and ideas, and invite you to visit our
website for additional information at www.shininglightfoundation.org. Again, thank
you for your consideration of our grant proposal.

Sincerely,
Joseph/Cilano
Executive Director

cc: Carolyn French, Ph.D.
President



